

4th March 2024

Dear PUPIL,

I am so pleased that you will be joining us as a pupil of Lawn Manor Academy in September 2024.

I know that pupils have really enjoyed visiting us in Year 5 and Year 6, so I hope that you are very excited to be starting secondary school soon. We know you still have lots of hard work to do before you finish Year 6, but all of this hard work will really help you when you further your education at Lawn Manor Academy.

You will be joining a year group with children from over 31 primary schools, so it will be a great opportunity for you to make lots of new friends. In addition to English, Maths, Science and PE, you will have lessons in subjects that you may not have studied quite as much so far, including: History, Geography, Spanish, Religion, Philosophy & Ethics, Games, Drama, Dance, Music, Art, Computing, and Design Technology. We also have many exciting enrichment activities that we hope you will get involved with, including sports clubs, performing arts, and foreign trips.

In the next few months you will have opportunities to meet with members of staff from Lawn Manor Academy and you will be able to spend two whole 'Transfer Days' with us in June, where you will meet your new I LEARN Tutor and I LEARN group.

In the meantime you can keep track of everything happening at Lawn Manor Academy through our website www.lawnmanor.org.

We look forward to seeing you soon.

Mrs Muir

Headteacher

Lawn Manor Academy – Inspiring and Creating Futures for All

